
 
 

Executive Board of UN-Women 

 

Informal briefing on the audited financial statements for the year 

ended 31 December 2018 and Management Response to the Report 

of the Board of Auditors  

 
Wednesday, 29 January 2020; 1:15 p.m.- 2:30 p.m.; Conference Room 12 of UNHQ 

 

Provisional Agenda 
 

• Chairing by H.E. Mr. Sukhbold Sukhee, Vice President of the UN-Women Executive 

Board (representing Asia-Pacific Group), Ambassador and Permanent Representative of 

Mongolia to the United Nations 

 

• Presentation on the audited financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2018, by 

Donna Grimwade, Officer-in-Charge, Management and Administration Division 

 

• Presentation on the Management Response to the Report of the Board of Auditors, by Lene 

Jespersen, Director, a.i., Strategy, Planning, Resources and Effectiveness Division 

 

• Joined by Louise Nylin, Chief of the Political Analysis and Programme Development Unit, 

at the discussion 

 

• Discussion 


